
 

Our friends at the Thompson Hotel Seattle share our passion for conservation and 
community. To thank you for your generosity to the zoo, donors who make a gift by 
December 31, 2017 will be entered into a random drawing to win an overnight stay and 
dinner for two at the Thompson Seattle*! 
 
Thank you for remembering Woodland Park Zoo in your giving this year. We hope to see you 
in the New Year! 
 
*if you are unable to donate, you are still eligible to win! Just email donations@zoo.org with 
your full name and email address by December 31, 2017 to enter.  
 
Restrictions: Based on availability. Not available for holidays, special events, June through 
August, and other blackout dates. Please contact Serena McCabe to redeem. Non-
transferable, certificate must be presented at time of check-in. Valid 1/1/2018 -12/30/2018. 
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